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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

July 29, 1975

Dear Mr. Kennedy:

Thank you for your letter of July 27, 1975, regarding
Executive clemency for E. Howard Hunt.

Executive clemency is only considered upon formal application
to the Pardon Attorney at the Department of Justice by the
person who was convicted. I have been informed by the
Pardon Attorney that no application has been filed by Mr., Hunt.

“You may be assured that if he files a petition for clemency,

it will be given consideration in accordance with existing
guidelines promulgated by the Attorney General and approved

by the President. I have taken the liberty of forwarding

your letter to the Pardon Attorney in order that it may be placed
with Mr. Hunt's file in the event an application is received.

Your inquiry is appreciated.
Sincerely,

oy B

Philip Buchen
Counsel to the President

Mr. Wm. M, Kennedy
1310 N. E, 10lst Street
Miami Shores, Florida 33138













































THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

August 13, 1975

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Hester:

Thank you for your letter and petition of July 21 regarding
Executive clemency for E. Howard Hunt.

Executive clemency is only considered upon formal application
to the Pardon Attorney at the Department of Justice by the
person who was convicted. I have been informed by the Pardon
Attorney that no application has been filed by Mr. Hunt.

You may be assured that if he files a petition for clemency,
it will be given consideration in accordance with existing
guidelines promulgated by the Attorney General and approved
by the President. I have taken the liberty of forwarding
your letter to the Pardon Attorney in order that it may be
placed with Mr. Hunt's file in the event an application is
received.

Your inguiry is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Philip W. Buchen
Counsel to the President

Mr. and Mrs. D. M. Hester G
158 Woodland Avenue
Braunfels, Texas 78130







































THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTORN

October 29, 1975

Dear Mr. Hunt:

Thank you for your letter of October 21 regarding Executive
clemency for E. Howard Hunt.

Executive clemency is only considered upon formal application
to the Pardon Attorney at the Department of Justice by the
person who was convicted. I have been informed by the Pardon
Attorney that no application has been filed by Mr. Hunt.

You may be assured that if he files a petition for clemency,
it will be given consideration in accordance with existing
guidelines promulgated by the Attorney General and approved
by the President. I have taken the liberty of forwarding
your letter to the Pardon Attorney in order that it may be

placed with Mr. Hunt's file in the event an application is
received.

Your inquiry is appreciated.

Sincerely,
Philip/W. Buchen

Counsel to the President

Mr. Donald E. Hunt
Route 3

Wolcott, New York 14590





